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November Birthdays 

Residents 

1-Arlene Joines 

2-Judy Wertz 

3-Geneva Lattimore 

16-Betty Cassell 

18-Melba Eudy 

19-Dave Maddox 

23-Brenda Ruble 

23-Doug Rutherford 

 

 

 

 

Staff 

3-Ashlyne Morris 

9-Carrie Thompson 

14-Joyce Butler 

15-Shayla Walters 

17-Ki Gollaher 

22-Marie Jackson 

26-Maria Menjivar 

Orange pumpkins full and round, 

Cornstalks gathered on the ground, 

Blue skies clear and autumn bright, 

Harvest moons and frost at night, 

Leaves raked high in great big piles, 

November sights bring thankful smiles. 

WesleyÊVillageÊOfficeÊ—Ê903-465-6463 

Patriotic Medley 
with Josh Lightfoot 

Monday, November 11 
3:00 p.m. in the Chapel 

Time Change Weekend 
Fall Back  

Sunday, November  3 



 

Welcome New Residents 
 
Gwen Harlin—Room #208 
 
Gwen was born in Shawnee, Oklahoma. She worked at Tinker Air Force Base in 
Oklahoma City. She has three children: Craig, Blake and Sheila. She has 32 
grandchildren! Gwen loves to do crossword puzzles, play the piano, and partici-
pate in social activities. 

Special Activities This Month 
 
¨ Friday, November 1 at 2:00 p.m., we’ll have a Urinary Health Talk with Dr. 

Karissa Cryer. Don’t miss this opportunity to learn some important in-
formation and have a chance to ask any questions you might have. 

¨ Daylight Savings Time ends on Sunday, November 3. Please be sure to 
let your clocks “fall back” one hour over the weekend. 

¨ A special Veteran’s Day Program is planned on Monday, November 11 at 
3 p.m. in the chapel. Josh Lightfoot will be bringing a patriotic musical 
presentation. Drum Fit will be moved to 10 a.m. 

¨ The movie in the Library for the month of November will be Tuesday, No-
vember 12 at 1:30 p.m. We’ll watch the movie “Dave” where the shifty 
White House chief of staff hatches a scheme to use a double for the 
president. Small business owner, Dave, fits the bill, but after the presi-
dent suffers a debilitating stroke, Dave steps in full time without inform-
ing the First Lady. Popcorn will be served! 

¨ Tuesday, November 19, we’ll participate in Operation Christmas Child 
and pack shoeboxes full of goodies to be sent to children overseas. If 
you have small items to donate, begin collecting them now. We’ll get to-
gether at 1:00 p.m. to pack the boxes and have them ready to ship. You 
can encourage your family to participate too! You can also feel free to 
donate money towards this worthwhile project! More details soon! 

¨ At Telling Our Stories this month, we’ll ask the question: “Where were 
you when John F. Kennedy was assassinated?” Meet in the chapel at 
1:30 p.m. on November 22. 

¨ The foot doctor from Preferred Podiatry Group will be here on Tuesday, 
November 26 at 8 a.m. A sign-up sheet will be available on the bulletin 
board by the office for residents to choose their appointment time. 

¨ The Wesley Village Office will be closed on Thursday, November 28, for 
the Thanksgiving Holiday. 


